
          West Chiltington Parish Council 
 The Parish Office 

 Church Street 
 West Chiltington 

 West Sussex 
 RH20 2JW 

 Telephone: 01798 817434 

 Email: clerk@wcpc.org.uk 
 
 

14th August 2025 

 

Dear Mr Ashcroft, 

Examiner’s Clarification Note dated 11th July 2025 

 

Please find attached the Parish Council’s responses to the questions raised in your Clarification 

Note dated 11th July 2025. 

Appendices are attached that support the written responses. 

Appendix 4 is the corrected map for the Local Green Space policy. 

Appendices 5 and 6 also needed to be corrected as they also include the Monkmead Wood 

mapping. 

These updated maps will be added to the Plan if and when they are agreed by you. 

 

Should any further information or supplementary comments be required, we will be more than 

happy to assist you as much as we possibly can. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Fagan 

 

Cllr Chris Fagan 

Chair, West Chiltington Parish Council Planning Committee 

Chris.fagan@wcpc.org.uk 

planning@wcpc.org.uk 
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